
GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

Glenview - Northbrook, Illinois 
 
To: Dr. Mike Riggle  
From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  
Re: Gifts 
Date: April 22, 2015 
 
The following gift has been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of Education.  I 
recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following: 
 
 
 

Gift From  
Amount or 

Item  
School  Department   

Account 
Margaret Simonsen via T. Rowe 
Price program for charitable 
giving 

$10,000.00 GBN WILLIAM SIMONSEN 
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

821331 

 


